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For Aftention: LIQUOR INDUSTRY
RE: NATIONAL LIQUOR NORMS AND STANDARDS

Dear All,

Please find enclosed the National Liquor Norms and Standards issued as R85 in the Government

Gazette, number 38459, dated 13 February 2015.

This is for noting now.

Paragraph 3.5 provides for these National Liguor Norms and Standards to be made legislation.
It will supersede the Western Cape Liquor Act once it is made legislation. (Personally | am of the

opinion that section 147 of the Constitution may apply.)

As agreed to at paragraphs 4.1.4 and 4.1.5, the Western Cape Liquor Act (4 of 2009) and the
Western Cape Liquor Regulations, 2011 will be harmonised with these National Liguor Norms

and Standards.

The matters already taken up in the Western Cape Liquor Act (4 of 2009) and the Western

Cape Liquor Regulations, 2011 must be complied with. Although the rest is only for noting now,
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these National Liquor Norms and Standards may soon be legislation and it will be in the interest

of liquor licence holders to work towards compliance with it as soon as possible.

Regards,

ADVOCATE THYS GILIOMEE
CEO: WESTERN CAPE LIQUOR AUTHORITY

DATE: 15/02/2015
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